
Dear partner, 

On Brexit day, an uncertain day for internationalisation in education, UC Leuven-
Limburg would like to shed some light in the darkness by bringing you some good 
news. I am delighted to inform you that the early bird deadline for the Summer 
School Changemaker Bootcamp has been put back to 23 February. 

  

During this programme, a team of inspiring coaches and experts will help your students 
to become true changemakers. Innovative sessions on power skills development, 
systems thinking, wicked entrepreneurship, global citizenship and natural change both 
in nature and at busy urban locations all over Belgium will be combined with cultural 
and social events.  

  

Please note the following practicalities: 

• Time: 31 August to 10 September 
• Place: UC Leuven-Limburg, Belgium 
• Fee:  

o Early bird fee: 1,100 euros (including accommodation, food, events and 
local transport) 

o Regular fee: 1,300 euros (including accommodation, food, events and 
local transport) 

• Registration: 
o After 23 February, places will be offered according to availability. 
o Participants should register here. 

• Contact: changemakerbootcamp@ucll.be 

  

In the attachment, you can find a digital poster which you can use to promote the first 
edition of this challenging event amongst your students. More information is also 
available through the following weblink. 

  

Best regards, 

 

https://www.ucll.be/content/summer-school-changemaker-bootcamp-2020
mailto:changemakerbootcamp@ucll.be
https://www.ucll.be/international/short-programmes-international/summer-schools/changemaker-bootcamp-2020

